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NOTIFICATION FOR THIRD-PARTY FEEDBACK MECHANISM 

 

This is to inform all Healthcare Organizations registered under Hospital (HCO) and 

Small Healthcare Organizations (SHCO) accreditation programme that QCI-NABH 

has initiated a third-party feedback mechanism post assessment. 

 

With regard to the above, Hospitals may get a call from the QCI call centre regarding 

the feedback of the assessment. 

 

Co-operation from partner HCOs and stakeholders is solicited. 

 
Kind Regards, 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 


